
Lakewood Board Meeting 
August 1, 2016 6:30 pm 

Phone Conference 
 
Present: Eric Koppa, Steve Hensen, Kelly Bain, Maureen Bain, Jim Walsh 
Absent: None 
 
Agenda: 

A. Treasurer’s Report 
B.  Current Liens/Past Lien collections - Kelly and Maureen 
C. Beautification - Kelly and Maureen 
D. DNR/Fence at the Lakefront - Jim 

 
 
Jim Walsh’s report on the DNR regarding fence: 
 The DNR is only concerned if the wall is located below the high water mark. 
He then referred me to the Adams County Building and Zoning department. 
I called that office and was told that no perfectly vertical wall is allowed within 70 feet of the high water mark, 
but a wall can be constructed as long as the slope angle does not exceed 1 foot across with a 2 foot rise, 
A permit would be required. The cost of the permit is $100. 
The application for the permit must include overhead and side views drawings along with detailed 
measurements (length, width, height, etc). 
The permit form is accessible on the Adams County Government web site. 
I was told that we could begin construction after the permit is approved (two business day turnaround). 
 
 
 


